
Report to JMC from Nonsuch Watch for January 2016 meeting

More records of flora and fauna have been received through surveys and I have sent copies to 
Pete Howarth and to Alistair Kirk, Surrey Wildlife Trust Biodiversity Officer.  

One of our members has carried out a hedgerow species-frequency survey of a large section 
of the 'middle' hedgerow and woodland edge, and I will circulate this to various associates for 
their comments and then to Pete.   This will give us a good idea of how certain plants are 
faring and also whether we can suggest any improvements to help wildlife.

I am meeting Butterfly Conservation Surrey branch secretary Bill Downey, Sarah Clift and 
Pete Howarth next week to discuss a butterfly survey transect for Nonsuch Park itself, 
following on from the butterfly recording work done at Warren Farm by Peter Camber.  

Frances Wright
for Nonsuch Watch


